Municipal Facebook Page private message received on Tuesday January 10, 2017
from Stephanie Comeau

Hi! So I've recently discovered some lobster shells dumped into the woods. There's
more shells and bands than the eye can see. The problem with this, is that all of the
bands are still on the claws, or all over the ground. I've never personally seen such
mess towards the environment. There's a photo and a video that | could forward you.

I'm just looking for some answers as to whom | should talk to about this problem!
Thanks!



